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Dear Editor of HemInd,
I am submitting a manuscript for consideration of publication in HemInd. The manuscript is entitled “A novel kinetic cholinesterase-inhibition based method for quantification of biperiden in pharmaceutical preparations”.

  It has not been published elsewhere and it has not been submitted simultaneously for publication elsewhere. The authors have no conflict of interest whatsoever.
Biperiden inhibits enzymatic hydrolysis reaction of butyrylthiocholine iodide, catalyzed by serum cholinesterase. Measuring difference in rates of basic and inhibitory hydrolysis reactions, in the presence of biperidene as an inhibitor, enables development of a kinetic method for its determination. The optimized method was applied for determination of biperidene in pharmaceutical preparations. The accuracy of the method was tested using the standard addition method. The proposed method has good sensitivity, selectivity, is simple and fast, and above all easily accessible, and thus applicable in quality control laboratories.
The following reviewers are proposed:

1. Aleksandar Lolić, Associate Professor, University of Belgrade, Faculty of Chemistry, P.O. Box 51, 11158 Belgrade, Serbia, E-mail address: lolix@chem.bg.ac.rs

2. Marija Ilić, Assistant Professor, University of Belgrade, Faculty of Mining and Geology, Djusina 7, 11120 Belgrade, Serbia, E-mail address: marija.ilic@rgf.bg.ac.rs

3. Snežana Cupara, Professor, University of Kragujevac, Faculty of Medical Sciences, Svetozara Markovića 69, 34000 Kragujevac, Serbia, E-mail address: snezanacupara@yahoo.com
Thank you very much for your consideration.

Yours Sincerely,

Vladan R. Djurić, PhD, Assistant Professor,
University of Priština – Kosovska Mitrovica, Faculty of Agriculture, Kopaonička bb, 38219 Lešak, Serbia   

E-mail: vladan.djuric@pr.ac.rs 
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